Notice of Change/Withdrawal

DEPARTMENT OF BUSINESS AND PROFESSIONAL REGULATION
Board of Cosmetology
RULE NO.:
RULE TITLE:
61G5-17.019
Public Comments

NOTICE OF CORRECTION

Notice is hereby given that the following correction has been made to the proposed rule in Vol. 40, No. 64, April 2, 2014 issue of the Florida Administrative Register.

The correction is in response to a letter from the Joint Administrative Procedures Committee dated April 10, 2014.

The Correction is necessary to correct the rule number from “64B10-17.019” to read correctly as “61G5-17.019” in the text of the notice.

THE PERSON TO BE CONTACTED REGARDING THE PROPOSED RULE IS: Robyn Barineau, Executive Director, Board of Cosmetology, Tallahassee, Florida 32399-0783
